
SPECIAL THANKS

Dr. Yosef Wosk and the Wosk family have generously 

assisted the Alcuin Society to expand the importance 

of the Alcuin awards for book design. With their 

financial help we have been able to improve the awards 

catalogue, bring judges from outside British Columbia, 

exhibit the awarded books throughout Canada, 

and make other enhancements to the programme.

We are grateful to the Wosk family for their support.


